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19, March, 1915,

Dear J. William,
I wrote asking Gowers of the Publicity Committee some time ago to
let me know into what languages the Primer was being translated, but I

have had no word from him. Ivdo not suprose it will make any difference

if there is another translaxion in France. I will let you know.
Sincerely yours,

W" osler



